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RMOW awards $12,000 in grants to Sea to Sky Community Services 
 
 
Squamish, British Columbia, Canada – Whistler seniors and parents with young children 
will benefit from $12,000 in grant funding awarded to Sea to Sky Community Services 
(SSCS) by the Resort Municipality of Whistler (RMOW).   

The funding was received as part of the RMOW’s annual Community Enrichment 
Program (CEP), which supports not-for-profit organizations or societies that benefit the 
resort municipality.  

SSCS received $7,800 for its Parent & Tot program, and $4,200 for Better at Home. The 
Parent & Tot program will use the money to support staff wages for its drop-in program, 
while Better at Home will use the funding to develop a larger client and volunteer base 
for its seniors outreach programming, and to provide services.  

“We would like to thank the RMOW for their continued support,” said Jaye Russell, 
Executive Director at SSCS. “Funding from the Community Enrichment Program is 
essential to provide these much-needed programs and social services to Whistler 
residents.” 
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